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READY FOR A NEW SEASON
We just had our August Board meeting on the first Tuesday of September.  Yes,
it was September and the last week or two of August didn’t work for all of our
Board members.  The purpose of this meeting was to review the financials from
our annual fund raiser at this past Ozaukee County Fair.  These numbers looked
really good as we made a real good profit this year (more detail at our
September’s Club meeting).  Considering the tracks and related parts needed to
repair our Tucker, our profits covered a majority of that cost, which is the reason
for our annual fund raiser.  Not bad for a five (5) day fund raiser; plus we did
well at Wayne’s Drive-In  for a single day fun raiser!  We will do both again
next summer.  
   Plus, at September’s Club meeting, we will be selling our leftover beverages
from the fair.  We always end up with extras (our beer vendors only allow us to
return complete cases and these items were broken cases), so bring some cash as
we will have these items setting out for you to purchase.  The sale of this extra
items will help increase the profits from the fair!
   Just a quick “Thank You” to all our fair volunteers, especially Chris Habich
for putting all this together again this summer.  We all worked hard and our
profit shows it.  Thanks again to all for your help!  
   Also, we ended one era and started another this August.  Mike Brown has
ended his tenure on our Board of Directors after a 15 year run.  Mike joined our
Board back in 2004 and has served us as secretary since that time.  Mike still
plans to join us at our Club meetings throughout the season.  Thanks again Mike
for your service to our Club as a Board member and secretary!
   A quick update, our own Wally Thill will be inducted into the International
Snowmobile Hall of Fame on Saturday, September 21 in Eagle River.  I heard
tickets are still available!  Congratulations again Wally on this honor!
   For now I’m out of time and space, so we will see you down the trail a pace!

FAIR REPORT  Submitted by Chris “Nesco Queen” Habich

We want to thank all our volunteers and a “Special Thank You” to all of you that
put in countless hours as well as took vacations from your day jobs to work at
the fair.  We also want to thank the Sno-Drifters, Sno-Seekers, family, friends
and all others for your help at our annual fund raiser!  Our success is our
customers and you!  That’s right, you!  It takes a lot of volunteers to make our
tent rock and that is what keeps people coming back.  This also goes out to our
groomer guys and trail workers - its all about you as a volunteer that keeps our
Club successful.
   We also want to thank all our Club supporter, left over meat buyers and all our
members for supporting our tent in your off time.  We had great weather, food
and music, and least we forget, cold adult beverages!
   For you who may not have been able to put in many hours at the fair this year,
we are hoping to see more of you throughout our season as well as next 
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summer’s fair.  Please note on your calendar, the dates
for next summer’s fair will fall on July 29 thru August
2, 2020.

ROASTING CORN
We would like to thank John Henning for volunteering
to steam corn on the cob as well as provide all the
equipment, supplies and time needed to do this activity. 
Considering the cost of each ear, when we sold one ear,
we covered the cost of a dozen ears.  This was just a
trial run for us at the fair, and with it being a success,
we will definitely do this again at next summer’s fair. 
Thanks again to John for helping us get this rolling this
past fair!!  

WAYNE’S FUN-RAISER 
Monday August 12th our club participated in the
Wayne’s FUNdraiser. It was an ALL DAY event with
Wayne’s Drive-In donating 10% of sales to our club. 
They offered DJ music, a bounce house, bags and hula
hoops from 4:30-7:30pm. Also, during that time our
club sold tickets for raffles and a 50/50 raffle. We
raised $300 from the 50/50 raffle with Heather Brandt
holding the winning ticket and received $150, yet she
chose to donate it back to our Club. We drew another
ticket and that winner was Dennis Guttmann. He also
donated it back to the club and asked that the money be
used for our groomer repairs.  Overall, our Club took in
100% of the 50/50 raffle.  A big THANK YOU goes
out to Heather and Dennis for their generosity!  And our
food raffle winners were Laura & Drew Nelson and
Andy Lyneis.  Congratulations to ALL!!
Thanks to all who stopped out to support our Club.  We
received $425.00 from Wayne’s; it was a fun social
event which we made $725 and we’ll plan to do again
next summer. 

ELECTIONS
At our August Board meeting, two officer terms were
up and we held elections to fill those two positions.  To
fill the secretary position, we elected Bob Vanderloop
to a two year term (he was recommended by both
Randy and Wally due to his work as secretary with the
Ozaukee County Association of Snowmobile Clubs). 
For president, now don’t jump ahead of this writing, we
re-elected Dan Burback to this two-year position. 
Thank you both for volunteering to fill these positions!  

MEMBERSHIP & AWSC
Starting this past summer, all AWSC memberships
expired on June 30.  Previously, each AWSC
membership expired one year from date of renewal

which if you think about it, could cause an issue. 
This new expiration date was implemented by the
AWSC because one or two snowmobile clubs in our
state took advantage of these renewal dates and were
able to skip paying AWSC dues every other year.  If
there is a loophole, someone will find it.  Due to this,
we need you to renew your membership with our
Club first, then we renew your AWSC membership
and then you’ll be able to get your discounted trail
passes.  Our procedure is to turn all renewals in to
the AWSC within two working days of our Club
meetings or when we receive at least two renewals
(this is the minimum required by the AWSC).
   OUR GOAL IS TO HAVE OUR ENTIRE CLUB
RENEWED BY OCTOBER; this will allow us to
submit our entire  Club’s membership to the AWSC
for renewal early in the season.  Once the renewals
are processed, you will be able to purchase our trail
pass(es).  So help us obtain our goal by filling out the
enclosed application and send it to the address on the
bottom or drop it off at September’s Club Meeting. 
We will have additional applications at each Club
meeting if needed.  Thanks in advance for your help
renewing early! 

TRAIL WORK DATES
Please mark these on your calendars for getting our
trails in shape this fall; we have a sinking feeling we
may need to cut up a lot of dead fall due to the
weather this past spring and summer, so we will need
as much help as possible:
Saturday, October 12
Saturday, October 19
Saturday, October 26
Saturday, November 2
Saturday, November 9
Saturday, November 16

PACKER PARTY
Save the DATE!!  We are planning a Packer Party
for Sunday, November 3rd at Edgewater in Grafton. 
Watch October’s newsletter for more details!!

FOR SALE
2008 SKI-DOO MXZ TNT 500SS, 4645 miles.
Comes with cover, removable storage bag, has a riser
bar, but not installed.  Heated shield plug installed;
track is in excellent shape - no picks!  Nice
Condition.  Call Mary or Chris.
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